
Friday 10th JanuaryWillow Class Newsletter 

Willow class have all settled back into class well after the Christmas break! We have enjoyed 
exploring outside in the  frost and watching the snow. The children have enjoyed some sensory 

activities and intensive interaction. Willow class had their first gymnastic lesson this week- they 
were all great! We started exploring colours and different materials for our Wow topic this term.

Have a lovely weekend!
Miss Britt, Mrs Ahtty and Mrs Kam, Mrs Koralege

Messages
A reminder to all parents to please sign 

and return the slip for our Wow bus ride 
next Wednesday! 

Please also send back all PE kits and 
Forest school wear. As it is getting colder 

if you would like your child to wear a 
hat/gloves/warmer jumpers please send 

them in and we will do our best to 
encourage children to wear them!

Thank you!

Miss Britt Mrs Ahtty

Mrs Koralege


